On October 23, 2006 the following information was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Continued Phase I Support of the ERP Project from EVerge Group, Inc.

Question:       Are negotiations of the contract is occurring? If not, Please provide the contract and legal sign off. 

Response:     As far as the contract extension beyond 10/13:

 

Everything has been previously  as continuing support except the District changed the "permissible" weekly invoice maximum from eVerge from $140,000 to $99,000.

 

The District is providing a list of consultants we expect to use that is slightly different from those on the 9/5 - 10/13 extension contract for support.

 

Changes have been e-mailed to Purchasing today, so they have not yet been finalized in writing with eVerge.  eVerge has, however verbally agreed to these changes.

 

The District is also asking eVerge to release selected consultants from their non-compete clauses, but that is being done individually with the consultants and eVerge and not by changing the entire contract. 

The Board approved amount will be considered a “not to exceed” amount as we complete a detailed review of invoices and tasks completed to date.

 
Joseph M. Moore

COO 

